
From: John Akin < >  
Sent: Tuesday, May 5, 2020 1:37 PM 
To: Rivera, Andrew <Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov>; Sirwaitis, Sherri 
<Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Jarrett Sullivan < >; Ron Beard < Fiona McInally  >; Neal Broome < >; Neil Broome < >; Susan and Bill 
von Rosenberg <  
Subject: C-14-2020-0012; Plaza Volente Residential 
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  
Ms Sirwaiti and Mr. Rivera:  
 
This message confirms that the owners of homes in the Oak Deer Park 
Subdivision shown above as receiving copies of this message (and I) who have 
filed objections to the subject application do withdraw such objections and 
withdraw their requests to speak in opposition thereto.  
 
If there are any questions, please contact me. 
 
Thank you. 
 
John Akin 
 
---------- 
John H. Akin 
Akin & Akin LLP 
3307 Northland Drive, Suite 185 
Austin TX 78731 
phone 512.476.6258 
fax 512.469.0212 
 


